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Dear Parents and/or Guardians,

Thank you for all of your support and understanding during the off site evacuation drill
that occurred on Monday, February 7, 2022. Early that morning staff detected an odor of
propane, Students and staff were quickly loaded on the bus and transported to Cedar
Hills Community Church, the outpost for off site evacuations. Prior arrangements had
been communicated with Pastor Tim Sprenkle. Students remained at the church facility
until contact was made for pick up. The fire department and gas company were notified
of the incident. The fire department confirmed there was an odor of propane and they
remained on campus until the propane company responded to the call. Technicians
employed by the propane company diagnosed, pressurized, and tested the appropriate
equipment. After the inspection, the school was cleared for staff and students to return.
The school remained closed for an additional day, Tuesday, February 8, 2022 to air out
the lingering odor of propane and ensure the safety of staff and students to return.

Thank you again,

Deb Warren, Administrator




